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2nd July 2019 

SPORTS DAY 

Friday 12th July 

The Whitstable School  
Starts 1pm 

Once again we will be using the 3G pitch and playing fields at The Whitstable School.  The whole 

school will walk to The Whitstable School and take part in a combination of skills based activities and 

more traditional races. There is a slight change to the programme this year, so that Upper School will 

do their field events whilst Lower School do their races and vice versa. This will allow more children 

the opportunity to take part in races and the field events to be slightly longer.  Each House competes 

against the others and there is an award for the House with the most points.  All children can 

participate whatever their skill level or physical needs.   

 

 Children to come to school in their full PE kit (wearing their House colour T-

Shirt) 

 Children do not need school bags or book bags.  

 All children will need packed lunch 

 Children may not leave the field before 2:50 pm, but should be collected by 

parents at the end of sports day between 2:50 – 2:55 pm. 

 Whole school has to have left The Whitstable School by 3:00 pm pupils not 

collected will be walked back to school. 

 Please ensure that your child brings extra drink for the sports field and a sun hat 

and sun cream as appropriate. 

 

All parents please note before children leave, they will need to collect their certificate from their class 

teacher.  If your child can walk home unaccompanied from The Whitstable School or needs to be 

walked back to school, please complete the attached slip. If the slip isn’t returned, we will assume they 

are being collected. 

 

All parents are welcome to come along on the day and encourage the children and we look forward 

to seeing as many of you as possible.  Entrance to The Whitstable School is by the gate opposite the 

top of Downs Avenue.  There is no parking for parent’s vehicles at the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Peal 

 

PE Co-ordinator 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Sports Day – 12th July 2019 

 

My child ………………………………………………… Of Class ………………………………… 

 

Can walk home unaccompanied from CCW    Needs to be walk backed to School    

 

 

  


